

BÀI LUYỆN TẬP ÔN KIỂM TRA GK1 NH24-25

I. LISTENING

Task 1. Listen to the conversation between Sarah and Nick. Choose the best option (A, B, C or D) for each question.

- Which class is Sarah in?
A. 6A B. 6B C. 6C D. 6D
- What subjects does Nick have for the first day?
A. English and Maths B. English and Art
C. English, Maths and Art D. English and Music
- Where does Sarah go to on Sundays?
A. Judo club B. Art club
C. Sport club D. English club
- Nick plays football for _____.
A. the class team B. The club team
C. the city team D. The school team

Task 2. Listen to Nam's daily routine and write only ONE word in each blank

I have a lot of friends but Nam is my best friend. In the morning, Nam gets up at (1) _____. He goes to school by (2) _____. He plays (3) _____ at break time. He has school lunch at (4) _____. In the afternoon, he does (5) _____. In the evening, he listens to music.

Task 3. Listen to the conversation between Nam and Mrs. Nhi, and his aunt. Circle the best answer A, B, or C. You will listen TWICE.

- How many classrooms are there at Nam's new school?
A. 40 classrooms B. About 50 classrooms C. Nearly 60 classrooms
- What does Nam like best about his new flat?
A. The bedrooms
B. The balcony and the view
C. The furniture
- How does Nam go to school?
A. He goes to school on foot.
B. His father takes him to school by car.
C. He goes to school by bus.
- Who does Nam go to school with?
A. His father B. His classmate C. His neighbour
- Where does Nam's new friend live?
A. She lives in a house.
B. She lives far from school.
C. She lives in the block next to Nam's.

Task 4. Listen to the conversation twice and circle the correct answer to each of the following questions

- In the kitchen, there are a lot of _____.
A. cookers B. paintings C. Flowers D. vegetables
- In the living room, there are 2 couches, a rug, a bean bag and a big _____.
A. sofa B. table C. wardrobe D. bookshelf
- Her bathroom is _____.

- A. new B. old C. big D. small
4. The bathroom has a shower, a basin and a _____.
- A. cupboard B. bath C. towel D. shelf

Task 5. Listen to the conversation twice and decide whether the following sentences are True or False.

1. Kim is Japanese. _____
2. Kim is in grade 6. _____
3. Andrew comes from Australia. _____
4. Yuki wants to be a historian, when she grows up. _____

II. PHONETICS, VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR. (3,0 POINTS)

TASK 1: Choose the word whose underlined part pronounced differently from that of the others.

1. A. lamps B. desks C. lights D. legs
2. A. classes B. benches C. coaches D. books
3. A. parents B. windows C. teachers D. boards

TASK 2: Choose the word or phrase (A, B, C, or D) that best fits the blank in each sentence.

4. There are so many new words in the passage. Can I use a _____ to help me?
A. calculator B. ruler C. dictionary D. notebook
5. Tam enjoys _____ soccer.
A. play B. plays C. to play D. playing
6. Mina is very _____. She likes to draw pictures. She always has lots of new ideas.
A. talkative B. boring C. creative D. kind
7. Amy talks a lot. She speaks to everyone. The closest word is _____.
A. confident B. funny C. quiet D. talkative
8. That book is so boring that she doesn't want to read it any more time. The opposite word is _____.
A. thick B. interesting C. hard D. interested
9. My sister goes to a _____ school, so she only comes home at weekends.
A. international B. boarding C. private D. public
10. My brother can do all difficult Math exercises. He is a(n) _____ student.
A. hard-working B. careful C. boring D. smart
11. My sister is three years old. Her cheeks _____ chubby.
A. have B. has C. is D. are
12. They _____ fishing in the winter.
A. not go B. don't go C. doesn't go D. aren't going
13. He usually _____ in the morning.
A. is jogging B. jog C. jogging D. jogs
14. Look! The girls _____ in the school yard.
A. are skipping B. skips C. skip D. to skip
15. Daisy is very _____ to take the test. She is a very good student.
A. kind B. confident C. friendly D. talkative

TASK 3: Choose the best answer to complete the sentences.

1. My sister usually has breakfast in the _____.
A. bathroom B. kitchen C. bedroom D. attic

2. Look! The girls are skipping in the _____.
A. school canteen B. school library C. schoolyard D. school garden
3. Do you _____ a uniform at school every day?
A. wear B. help C. move D. pass
4. There is a reading table _____ the bookshelf.
A. next to B. on C. under D. in
5. She's Trang. Her cheeks are chubby and _____.
A. curly B. rosy C. long D. kind
6. Jonathan is sitting on the chair _____ Barbara.
A. under B. at C. in front of D. on
7. She's afraid of talking to strangers. She's very _____.
A. confident B. friendly C. talkative D. shy
8. Gabriel is clever. He _____ things quickly and easily.
A. understands B. does C. plays D. likes
9. I can't see my cat because it's _____ the door.
A. under B. in front of C. behind D. between
10. Mr. Mason often makes jokes and tells _____ stories.
A. touching B. funny C. sad D. boring

TASK 4: Choose the correct answer.

1. Robert usually do (lessons/ homework) with Jessica.
2. It's cold here. I don't need a(n) (air conditioner/ fridge).
3. Rachel is (confident/ clever). She is sure about what she says.
4. (Science/ Music) is her favourite subject. She is playing the piano at present.
5. He wants to sit on the (sink/ sofa), but his cat is sleeping on it.
6. They are healthy. They do (football/ judo) every day.
7. Do you always brush your (tooth/ teeth) after every meal?
8. She has about ten pens in her (pencil sharpener/ pencil case).
9. We don't have a (washing machine/ dishwasher). We wash the dishes by hand.
10. Joe likes his dog very much. It has a long (leg/ tail) and big ears.

TASK 5: Choose the best answer to complete the sentences.

1. Stefany _____ hard-working and serious.
A. has B. is C. are D. have
2. Camila _____ some exercise in the morning.
A. usually do B. usually does C. do usually D. does usually
3. We often _____ lunch at school at about 11 o'clock.
A. are eating B. eats C. is eating D. eat
4. Diligent students _____ this subject.
A. doesn't occasionally fail B. don't occasionally fail
C. don't fail occasionally D. occasionally doesn't fail
5. Be quiet! My younger sister _____ upstairs.
A. is sleeping B. sleeps C. sleep D. are sleeping
6. Eric always gets good marks. He _____ very hard.
A. plays B. has C. studies D. does
7. _____ everyone _____ note of the lesson right now?

- A. Is ... taking B. Does ... take C. Do ... take D. Are ... taking
8. _____ in any of our group discussions.
 A. Never she participates
 never participates
 C. She participates never
 participates
 B. She doesn't
 D. She never
9. This Sunday morning, Vivian and I _____ to the safari park.
 A. go B. goes C. are going D. is going
10. She _____ yoga _____.
 A. practises - regularly B. is practising - regularly
 C. practises - regular D. practise - regularly

Task 6: Choose a word that has different stressed syllable from others.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|--------------|--------------|---------------|
| 1. A. remember | B. uniform | C. secondary | D. exercise |
| 2. A. surround | B. swimming | C. compass | D. history |
| 3. A. interview | B. library | C. creative | D. badminton |
| 4. A. creative | B. equipment | C. excited | D. uniform |
| 5. A. notebook | B. supply | C. boarding | D. pencil |
| 6. A. poster | B. wardrobe | C. photo | D. hotel |
| 7. A. apartment | B. villa | C. sofa | D. television |
| 8. A. pillow | B. between | C. under | D. corner |
| 9. A. toilet | B. cupboard | C. apartment | D. microwave |
| 10. A. computer | B. picture | C. newspaper | D. music |

III. READING. (2,0 POINTS)

A. Read the passage then choose the best answer A, B, C or D to fill in each gap. (1,0 point)

My grandma is my best friend. She is 68 years old. She (26) _____ with our family. She was a Maths teacher at a secondary school. She likes getting up early (27) _____ watering the flowers in our garden. She usually helps (28) _____ with my homework. In the evening, she tells me interesting (29) _____. She also listens (30) _____ me when I am sad. I love my grandma very much.

- | | | | |
|--------------|----------|------------|-----------|
| 16. A. lives | B. works | C. goes | D. live |
| 17. A. but | B. and | C. so | D. or |
| 18. A. I | B. me | C. my | D. mine |
| 19. A. films | B. songs | C. stories | D. movies |
| 20. A. with | B. at | C. for | D. to |

B. Read the passage and choose the correct answer. (1,0 point)

Hi, my name is Anna. This is the photo of my family. There are six people in my family: my grandmother, my grandfather, my mother, my father, my elder brother and me. These are my grandparents. **They** are old and retired. They love gardening and doing morning exercise. This is my father. He is forty-one and he is a doctor. He works in a big hospital. This is my mother. She is thirty-eight. She is an Art teacher. She teaches in a secondary school. This is my elder brother. His name is Jack. He is sixteen and he is a high school student. I'm ten and I'm the youngest in my family. Our family lives in a house on Nguyen Hue Street. The house is a little small but it's lovely. There is a living room, two bedrooms, a bathroom and a kitchen. However, the thing I love most is that the house also has a big garden and a large pond behind it. These are the places where my family likes to relax or fish on weekends.

21. How many people are there in Anna's family?
A. Six B. Seven C. Eight
22. Where does Anna's father work?
A. In a big school B. In a big hospital C. In a secondary school
23. How many rooms does her house have?
A. Five B. Six C. Seven
24. Is there a garden behind her house?
A. Yes, there is. B. No, there isn't. C No information
25. What does the word "**They**" in line 3 refer to?
A. Anna's family.
B. Anna's parents.
C. Anna's grandparents

IV. COMMUNICATION. (1,0 POINT)

Match the question in column A with its suitable answer in column B.

A	B
26. Nice to meet you?	a. Yes, I do
27. Do you like music?	b. I live in a town house
28. Why do you like your school?	c. Because it is very nice.
29. Where do you live, Mi?	d. Nice to meet you, too
30. How many students does your school have?	e. 300

26..... 27..... 28..... 29..... 30.....

V. WRITING. (2,0 POINTS)

A. Do as directed (1,0 point)

41. Choose the word that is not correct in standard English by circling A, B, C or D.

Does she cycles to school every day?

A B C D

42. Put the following words and phrases in correct order to make a meaningful sentence.

always / Lan/ six forty-five / goes / school/ to/ at/.

.....

43-45. Rewrite the following sentences without changing the original meanings. Use the cues provided.

43. I don't have a bookshelf in my bedroom.

There

44. The television is in front of the picture.

The picture is

45. Her hair is short and curly.

She

B. WRITING

1. Write a paragraph of 40-60 words about your school. (1,0 point)

.....
.....
.....
.....
.....
.....

2. Write a paragraph of 40-60 words about your house. (1,0 point)

.....
.....
.....
.....
.....
.....

3. Write a paragraph of 40-60 words about your best friend. (1,0 point)

.....
.....
.....
.....
.....
.....

YÊU CẦU ĐỀ BÀI:

Choose the word whose underlined part pronounced differently from that of the others. (Chọn từ có phần gạch chân được phát âm khác với các từ còn lại)

Choose the word that is not correct in standard English by circling A, B, C or D. (chọn đáp án không đúng)

Put the following words and phrases in correct order to make a meaningful sentence. (sắp xếp lại từ để thành câu hoàn chỉnh)

Rewrite the following sentences without changing the original meanings. Use the cues provided. (viết lại câu không thay đổi nghĩa)

Choose a word that has different stressed syllable from others. (chọn từ có trọng âm khác các từ còn lại)